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TRO10025 – A303 AMESBURY TO BERWICK DOWN

Response to the Secretary of State for Transport’s request for comment on the implications of
the recent archaeological discoveries within the World Heritage Site (WHS)

On behalf of M & R Hosier and the Hosier family Ref:  20020373

As ground investigation surveys continue on the landscape to further understand the complex
hydrogeology of the Scheme, we find it astonishing that the Secretary of State confines his
requests for comments to the recent archaeological discoveries.   

The water aspects of the Scheme are arguably as important, with the potential to cause
devastation to the river Avon as well as many water abstractors within the area.  However, the
information from these ongoing surveys has not been published to the public and there is no
opportunity for comments.

How can this Development Consent Order (DCO) be granted when the Examination Authority’s
did not have all the information present at the time of the examination?




